Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
April 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance – 10 high schools
	Program Visits:

Rantoul High School
Paris High School

Sangamon Valley High School

Tuscola High School

Oblong High School

Athens High School

Greenview High School


	New Program Meetings:

Neoga High School
Judah Christian- Champaign

Bismark Henning High School




Workshops/In-services/Presentations 
· University of Illinois Ag Ed Class Presentation

· Bismark Henning Student Recruitment Presentations

· Neoga Ag Acquaintance Meeting Presentation

· Ag Day at Oblong High School

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· University of Illinois Course Credit Meeting

· Farm Bureau Youth Conference Teach Ag Booth

Other Activities

· Ag Ed CDE lesson plan collection, organization & working with judges
· Developed and posted listserv messages
· 2nd Year Ag Teacher Workshop Prep

· Assistance with IFG Issues

· Updating the Snapchat Story Daily

· Lake Land College for a summer in-service teacher registration & logistics
· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled – 992 miles
Commentary


This month there were a number of different presentations that I was very excited to get to make.  As was my experience last month, working with the students at the U of I was one of my favorite days this month.  This time I had the chance to spend time with the seniors in Ag Education as the finish their last few classes before graduation.  I really enjoyed talking with them about their careers in agriculture education and giving them some “tips” for their own classrooms.  I can’t wait to see what they all look like in their own programs.  It was also fun to get back into the high school classroom, working with students all day at Bismark-Henning High School.  We went over some of the misconceptions there are about agriculture programs and did some leadership training activities as well.  I am very appreciative to their science staff for letting me take over their classes for the day and to their guidance counselor and principal for being so enthusiastic about the starting of the agriculture program.  Another highlights was getting the first round of judging done for the new Agriculture Education CDE and very appreciative of Kathy Novotney and Don Lockwood for dedicating so much time to that process.  Excited to see that event come to fruition at State FFA Convention next month!
